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Summer Bridge registration begins March 19. It will be held at
Pinellas Central this year. 

Summer Bridge provides engaging learning activities over the
summer to prepare students for maximum success when the

next school year begins. It is designed to be fun for all students. 
Dates June 3-27 Mon.-Thurs. 8-2:00

for students entering kindergarten thru fourth grade.  
Need Help Applying?  Contact Student Assignment at 727-588-

6210 or StudentAssignment@pcsb.org

It is time for our annual PTA Spring Fundraiser!

The PTA is asking your support for our "Opt-Out" fundraiser.  For

this fundraiser you’re

not asked to sell anything and 100% of your donation will go directly

to the PCE PTA. 

Your donations will help sponsor events, spirit wear, classroom

grants, and teacher appreciation.

Fundraiser Dates: Friday, April 12th – Friday, April 26th  

All donations are due by: Friday, April 26th 

Students will be bringing home a fundraiser flyer and envelope.  

Character Education
The Character Education word of the month for April is

Honesty- Using truthful speech and behavior. Students are
selected by their homeroom teachers and celebrated on the

morning news show at the end of each month for having great
character virtues.

 
National Youth Violence Prevention Week is April 22nd through
the 26th. 
Here at PCE, we celebrate Kindness Week and encourage
everyone to go 
above and beyond in showing their kindness toward others and
insure 
everyone is included throughout their time on campus. 

Save the Date!
Spring Fling 2024 will be on April 25th

You don’t want to miss our Chorus
concert, 1st Literacy Fair, and other

exciting activities!   

Stay tuned for more information! 

April and May begins our last cycle of FAST testing. Our students in VPK -grade 2 will begins testing April 16. 

Students in grades 3-5 will begin testing in May. 

Week of May 6 for ELA

Week of May 11 for Gr 5 Science

Week of May 18 for Math 

Attendance each and every day in school is important for your child to receive instruction that will prepare 

them for the next school year. 

Please have your child on time each day, students can be on campus beginning at 8:15. 

They should not be dropped off before that time. Staff supervision begins at 8:15.  
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